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< EXTERNAL email. Evaluate before clicking. > 

CAISO, 
 
Thank you for allowing us to provide comments on the Energy Storage Straw Proposal from the 
meeting on 7/1/14. 
 
Here are our two comments: 
 
1) There are Cluster 7 projects that were submitted without energy storage options.  What is 

the process to add energy storage to these sites via Material Modification Assessment 
Request? 
 

2) Will the non-energy storage Cluster 7 projects be studied in combination with the energy 
storage projects or will energy storage projects be handled in a separate study?  Considering 
the amount of energy storage applied in Cluster 7, combining energy storage with the non-
energy storage projects in the same study could cause undue complications and delays to 
the non-energy storage project studies while the CAISO develops the energy storage study 
process. 
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